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Comments: I am writing simply to thank the National Forest Supervisor for hearing comments from the mountain

bike community regarding bike access to the Stateline Trail (Divide Trail #738).  I fully support the

recommendation to implement the Preferred Alternative wilderness boundary which would again allow bikes

access to the Stateline Trail.  Thank you so much.


